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THE PRESIDENT HAS SEEi. u:n 

GEORGE SANDOR 
3204 Palos Verdes Drive- North 

Palos Verdes Estates, Calif, 90274 

November 11, 1976 

The President of the United States, 
The White House 
Washington, D.C. 

Dear Mr. President, 

I hope this letter is not an intrusion. I know that 
loosing the Presidency is a hurt that only a handful 
of men will ever know but being somewhat close to you 
I thought we shared those trying hours with you during 
Election night. We still remembered your first speech 
when you said that our national nightmare was over. 
We want to thank you now that you were there when 
we needed you the most. I think that our nation never 
can repay you for the service you gave to your 
countrymen in the most difficult time of our history. 

This letter is a note of gratitude not only on a 
personal basis but mostly on the basis of being an 
American, It is impossible to put my feelings into 
words but please know, the feelings are there, and 
that we will never forget. 

Thank you again Mr, President. 

Respectfully yours, 

~ ~ r? ~oW 
G, SANDOR M.D. 
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